
 

 

Crystal Tower Condominium Association, Inc. 

Board of Directors Meeting  

September 22, 2022 

 

On September 21, 2022, at 11:21 AM CST, Kevin Logsdon, President of the 

Crystal Tower HOA, emailed to all members of the Board of Directors.  Motion: 

Kevin Logsdon made a motion that Crystal Tower HOA end the contract for 

security services with Inner Parish Security Corporation (IPSC) and sign a two-

year contract with Gulf Coast Security, LLC (GCS).  It was stated that the 

proposed contract with GCS would increase the cost of the previously budgeted 

amount for security service by $4,848.00 and that the increased amount is included 

in the $100 Monthly HOA Dues increase for 2023.  In addition, GCS will use 

Silvertracker for reporting purposes which is the same digital tracking system 

currently used by IPSC.    

Tom Maleck seconded the motion.  An e-vote was concluded on September 22, 

2022, at 10:14 PM with all in favor.  The motion was approved.   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


